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The 2020 Catholic Men’s Conference promises to be an inspiring and uplifting day!

An opportunity to restore a sense of hope and peace in an often chaotic world is just one of the promises of the 2020 Northwest Indiana Catholic Men’s Conference, which takes place on Saturday, March 28, 2020.

Speakers at this year’s Conference include Chris Padgett, Jack Rigert, and Fr. David Simonette. The Conference will be held at St. Patrick Catholic Church in Chesterton, IN.  

Besides speakers, the program includes music, social and reflective time. It is open to married and single men including fathers, teenage sons, and grandfathers.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The cost of the Conference is $30 dollars for adults; $20 dollars for college and high school students. Conference officials state that no one will be turned away because of an inability to pay. Doors open at 7:30 a.m. and Mass begins at 8:00 a.m. with the formal program to 3:00 p.m. Registration and payment is online. For more information, or to register visit the Conference Web site at www.nwicatholicmen.com
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